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COPY
1L 1OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

9th January, 1953.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 7th instant
respecting the steam trawler "SYRIAN" and note your remarks.

In conmection therewith 1 shall be glad if you
will make it clear to both o0ld and new Owners or their
Representatives that if the vessel is to proceed to sea
as a classed ship it will be necessary for the Boller
Survey to be held.

You should at the same time report any
developments to this Office.
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee
The Surveyors,
GRIMSBY .
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